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Dear Parents and Guardians,
As we complete our first full week and a half at Beach Haven School, we would like to share some thoughts with you.
We have had the opportunity to visit each classroom and speak to your smiling children.  We were so impressed with their manners and their love of their school.  We asked them, “What is your favorite thing about your school” and some of the responses were:
1.  Small classes
2.  We’re all one happy family
3.  Love gym, recess and lunch
4. People are nice here
5. Everything!!

Similarly, the teachers responded with comments such as:

1.  Love my students
2. Love the family atmosphere
3. Small classes

These are impressive comments representative of a positive environment for learning.

We have reviewed the districts emergency plans, met representatives of the Beach Haven Police Department and will continue to ensure the safety and security of our students.  We want you to know that we will continue to support our dedicated and professional teachers and staff in providing a thorough and efficient education for your children.  Our goal is one of continuity with one united outcome of educating our children.  Our doors are always open.   We look forward to meeting you.

Richard P. Starodub
Interim Superintendent

Linda A. Downing
Interim Principal
